Join us Saturday, April 15th at noon at

Slater Library for a screening of
"Zootopia"!

Bring your blankets, pillows and snacks to
the children's library and relax and enjoy
this fun film. Chaperones required for
those under 12. The children's library will
be closing at noon for this special event.



